
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                   Tuesday 8th October 2019  
 
Y4 River Thames Trip, Tuesday 22nd October. 
  
As part of our Rivers Topic we have planned a trip to the River Thames (Walton) for Year 4 on 
Tuesday 22nd October. 
 
We will park at Cowey Sale and walk along the river towards Sunbury Lock. We will have our picnic 
lunch back at Walton Bridge. This trip is designed to support the children’s learning about river 
features. Seeing the lock in action also supports their learning about the Industrial Revolution in our 
summer term topic. It is an enjoyable and memorable way for the children to deepen their 
understanding of our topic work. 
 
We will leave school at 9.30am and be back by 3pm. Children will need to bring their own packed 
lunch and water bottle in a backpack. If your child normally has a school dinner and you wish the 
kitchen to provide a packed lunch, please indicate on the form below. 
 
Children do not need to wear school uniform but will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing, along 
with appropriate footwear. In case of bad weather, it would be advisable to bring waterproofs. 
 
The children will be transported in groups by minibus and there will therefore be no charge for this 
trip.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 
16th October 2019. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Sogi, Mrs Murawski and Miss Nemestothy 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

  Y4 –  River Thames Trip  
 

  Child’s Name_____________________________________  Class __________________ 
 
   □   I give permission for my child to go to The River Thames Trip 
   □   My child is entitled to free school meals and will require a packed lunch 
 

   Signed ___________________________________(Parent/Carer) 

   
 


